
The need for HHGC to more than double their existing facility is rooted in the burgeoning demand
for their valuable and compassionate services.  RWA is pleased to be able to help HHGC stay

abreast of the demand, while adding space which is functional and a pleasant place to work.  The
open-office space dominating the addition has a full height glass wall facing north, which provides

natural light into the space and a view to a landscaped courtyard on the exterior.
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